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24/07/2023  19:41:512023/2481/A OBJ Kate Shaughnessy I am opposed to this advertising application in all its forms.

The architecture and present character of this neighbourhood will be seriously compromised by garish and 

light-pollution hoardings such as this one proposed here.

We do not need to have our peace disturbed throughout the night by lighting of this strength,

We do not need to have this to ameliorate the look of a building site (an excuse for making money if ever there 

was one). We are well used to building sites and how they look!

If this proposal is passed it will set a precedent for all time and open the doors to a "Tokyo"esque illuminated, 

distracting, inescapable and hounding barrage of unwanted and unneeded advertising.
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